
 
 

     
 

September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Thank you to all the parents who have activated their Tapestry account and returned their 

Tapestry agreement form.   If you have not already returned your slip, please do so as we are 

unable to upload any information until we receive this. We have photos that show what we have 

been doing with the children that we really want to share with you.   

We have recently sent home an LGFL login.  LGFL is a learning environment that has a bank of 

resources that are suitable for children.  We particularly recommend Busythings and J2E.com 

where they can use the Jit software that is used in our school computing lessons.  To access 

these resources, you will need your LGFL login and password.   Eg. Login: Mand017 

Password: truck12 

 

Busythings Link: https://www.busythings.co.uk/lgfl-login/  

(please click Normal USO login) 

J2E Link:  https://www.j2e.com/ 

(please click LGFL and then the Normal USO login option)  

 

Just a little reminder that all children in KS1 can read books on-line on Bug club. Your child has 

been allocated books at their reading ability. To login: 

Login www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 

Open with Google Chrome and allow pop-ups (this is very important). 

Login with the following: 

Username: enter your child's LGFL login e.g., Mand017 

Password: bugclub 

School Code: rkhk 

 

Teachers will regularly check if children need to be allocated more books.  There have been a 

few technical issues e.g., old books being allocated twice, read books being shown as unread.  

Books are only shown as being read if all the bugs have been clicked on and the comprehension 

activity has been completed.  Please let the class teachers know if you have any issues and they 

will do their best to make sure the children have the books they need.   

Thank you  

Year 1 team  
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